
The Victorian Women’s Football League (VWFL) 

in conjunction with the Melbourne Football 
Club and Women Sport Australia is offering an 

exclusive two day school holiday experience for 

girls aged between 13-17 years. The top female footballers in the country will 
teach the skills of Aussie Rules in a fun exciting 

environment. 

Date:	 11th & 12 July

Time:	 10am -3pm

Venue:	 Mantello Holden Oval,
	 	 corner Russell & Harding Streets Coburg

Cost:	 Free 

Numbers are limited.
To book call 0416 855 573 or	
visit formstack.com/forms/melbournefc-Kicks_for_Chicks

Kicks for Chicks School Holiday experience for youth girls

Brad Green
VWFL Ambassador
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